
In today's Business Times Editorial (8th Sep 2022), an excellent article was written about the 
urgent need to restore confidence in our Capital Markets which has been languishing for quite 
some time. 
Hopefully the Authorities will act with some urgency to rebuild the much-needed investor 
confidence in our markets.  
 



 


